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Sanborn Head Opens Philadelphia Office
SEPTEMBER 30, 2019

Sanborn, Head & Associates, Inc. (Sanborn Head), a firm headquartered in Concord, New Hampshire that
provides integrated engineering and science consulting services for earth, energy, and environment, is
pleased to announce the opening of a new Philadelphia office, located at 100 N. 18th Street, Suite 300.

This new location expands Sanborn Head’s geographic footprint following its Strategic Plan to better serve existing clients and projects through
expansion into the Mid-Atlantic region.

Sanborn Head Project Manager Patrick Troy has moved from New Hampshire to Pennsylvania and will be leading the Philadelphia office. The
firm has a number of existing energy and industrial clients in the region and expects to focus initial growth in these markets, with its unique skills
in liquefied natural gas and renewable natural gas infrastructure design, as well as environmental assessment and remediation. Over time
Sanborn Head expects to expand its full range of service offerings into the region, including those supporting the development and solid waste
markets.

“Sanborn Head is really excited to be expanding our footprint in the Mid-Atlantic,” said President and Chief Operating Officer Barret Cole. “We
have been consulting in the Mid-Atlantic for several years. Having an office in Philadelphia allows us to deliver exceptional service to our clients in
the region, while continuing to expand our presence. We’re optimistic about our prospects here and look forward to helping current and new
clients achieve their project visions.”

For more information, please contact Patrick Troy at ptroy@sanbornhead.com.
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